
The Bible Movies

W. Barnes Tatum



  Bible and Cinema: Fifty Key Films Adele
Reinhartz,2013 Bible and Cinema: Fifty Key Films
introduces a wide range of those movies - among
the most important, critically-acclaimed and
highest-grossing films of all time - which have
drawn inspiration, either directly or indirectly,
from the Bible.
  Hollywood and the Bible Benjamin
Sambul,2019-07-29 Hollywood has been putting out
Bible movies since the Silent Era. This amazing
new book, Hollywood and the Bible, is your guide
for some of the most memorable Bible films from
the past century. They're all in here, from the
big-budget extravaganzas to the hopeful near-
misses. Focusing on the Old Testament, but
including a glossary of mostly all Biblical films
ever made, this reference guide is a must-read for
Bible movie aficionados. The main chapter, of
course, is about DeMille's 1956 epic The Ten
Commandments, the standard-bearer by which all
other Bible movies are judged against. Many people
only know of this Bible film, but it wasn't the
first nor will it be the last. There are many
other enjoyable Biblical movies, and this
excellent book offers detailed analyses of the
more important films of this genre. So relax and
enjoy as you go back in time!
  Bible and Cinema Adele Reinhartz,2022-03-30
Bible and Cinema: An Introduction is a
comprehensive examination of how the Bible has
been used and represented in mainstream cinema to
develop its plots, characters, and themes. The
book considers two general types of films: Bible
movies that retell biblical stories, such as the
Exodus and the life of Jesus, and Bible-related
movies that make use of biblical books, stories,
verses, and figures, and Bibles themselves to tell
non-biblical, often fictional, narratives. Topics
covered include: the contribution of Bible and
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Bible-related movies to the history of the Bible’s
reception; the ways in which filmmakers make use
of scripture to address and reflect their own time
and place; the Bible as a vehicle through which
films can address social and political issues,
reflect human experiences and emotions, explore
existential issues such as evil and death, and
express themes such as destruction and redemption;
the role of the Bible as a source of ethics and
morality, and how this role is both perpetuated
and undermined in a range of contemporary
Hollywood films; and film as a medium for
experiences of transcendence, and the role of the
Bible in creating such experiences. This
thoroughly updated second edition includes
insightful analysis of films such as Noah, Gods
and Men, Mary Magdalene, and The Shawshank
Redemption, paying attention to visual and aural
elements as well as plot, character, and dialogue.
The book also includes pedagogical resources
including discussions of film theory, as well as
key words and discussion questions. Teachers,
students, and anyone interested in the
intersection of Bible and cinema will find this an
invaluable guide to a growing field.
  The Bible on the Big Screen J. Stephen Lang,2007
The Bible on the Big Screen gives movie buffs a
comprehensive, chronological list of all biblical
movies ever made, including interesting trivia and
answers to intriguing questions.
  The First Book of Moses, Called Genesis ,1999
Hailed as the most radical repackaging of the
Bible since Gutenberg, these Pocket Canons give an
up-close look at each book of the Bible.
  Hollywood and the Bible Benjamin Sambul,2013-12
Hollywood has been putting out Bible movies since
the Silent Era. This amazing new book, Hollywood
and the Bible, is your guide for some of the most
memorable Bible films from the past century.
They're all in here: the big-budget extravaganzas
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and hopeful near-misses. Focusing on the Old
Testament, but including a glossary of mostly all
Biblical epics ever made, this reference guide is
a must-have for Bible movie aficionados. The main
chapter, of course, is about DeMille's 1956 epic
The Ten Commandments (starring Charlton Heston and
Yul Brynner), the standard-bearer by which all
other Biblical movies are judged against. Many
people only know of this Bible film, but it wasn't
the first nor will it be the last. There are many
other enjoyable Biblical movies, and this
excellent reference guide offers detailed analyses
of the more important films of this genre. It also
features brilliant full-color illustrations by up-
and-coming young artist Zac Karis Crawford, so
relax and enjoy as you go back in time!
  Holy Horror Steve A. Wiggins,2018-12-14 What,
exactly, makes us afraid? Is it monsters, gore,
the unknown? Perhaps it's a biblical sense of
malice, lurking unnoticed in the corners of horror
films. Holy Writ attempts to ward off aliens,
ghosts, witches, psychopaths and demons, yet it
often becomes a source of evil itself. Looking
first at Psycho (1960) and continuing through
2017, this book analyzes the starring and
supporting roles of the Good Book in horror films,
monster movies and thrillers to discover why it
incites such fear. In a culture with high biblical
awareness and low biblical literacy, horrific
portrayals can greatly influence an audience's
canonical beliefs.
  Watching Movies with Christian Eyes Susan
Maluschka,2019-04-04 Many people don't like to
watch movies or have time to do so. That's okay.
This book is not about watching movies. It's about
looking at how you live your life and what you
want for your future. Movies are just stories
about life so even if you don't watch them, you
can still learn from them here. Some of life's
most important lessons are learned through
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stories. What better way to hear these stories
than on the big screen? Movies draw us in and
touch our lives in ways we never imagined. The
best part is that our supply is limitless. Here we
have stories for all ages. As we watch the
characters on the screen, we see ourselves; our
need for love and understanding, hope for the
future, or wish for revenge against someone who
wronged us. We see how the characters on the
screen deal with these emotions, but as
Christians, how should we deal with ours? In this
study, movies from different times and different
genres offer us an opportunity to delve into the
Bible and see the choices our heavenly Father
wants us to make under similar circumstances. Each
lesson will review one or more aspects of the
movie and provide an opportunity for reflection or
discussion. Bible passages are also referenced to
enhance understanding. Now that we have this
information, what do we do with it? Odds are that
people around you every day are looking for this
information as well. What a comfortable way to
share your faith with your friends, co-workers, or
neighbors while you discuss the latest flick.
These Bible studies can be taught to a group of
people or they can be done individually. Popcorn
is optional.
  Hollywood and the Bible Gary A. Smith,2022-04-14
Hollywood and the Bible is an illustrated history
of the biblical boom in films which began in 1949
with Cecil B. DeMIlle's Samson and Delilah and
ended with John Huston's The Bible...In the
Beginning in 1966. In between those years
Hollywood produced numerous cinematic versions of
stories taken from the Bible many of which are
still considered among the most spectacular movies
ever made. Gary Smith is a life-long movie fan who
resides in Palm Springs, California. This is his
9th book devoted to movie history, which include
the following for BearManor Media; Forever Amber:
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From Novel to Film, American International
Pictures: The Golden Years, and Read the Book! See
the Movie!: From Novel to Film via 20th Century-
Fox. Mr. Smith has recently completed his first
novel, The Play's the Thing.
  Jesus at the Movies W. Barnes Tatum,2004 An
exhaustively-researched viewers guide to movies
about Jesus. Barnes Tatum guides the reader film-
by-film from Sidney Olcott's silent classic From
the Manager to the Cross through Mel Gibson's The
Passion of the Christ. With his experience as
author, biblical scholar, and teacher on religion
and film, he presents a unique look at Jesus films
in all dimensions: as cinematic art, as
literature, as biblical history and as theology.--
BOOK JACKET.
  The Bible in Motion Rhonda Burnette-
Bletsch,2016-09-12 This two-part volume contains a
comprehensive collection of original studies by
well-known scholars focusing on the Bible’s wide-
ranging reception in world cinema. It is organized
into sections examining the rich cinematic
afterlives of selected characters from the Hebrew
Bible and New Testament; considering issues of
biblical reception across a wide array of film
genres, ranging from noir to anime; featuring
directors, from Lee Chang-dong to the Coen
brothers, whose body of work reveals an enduring
fascination with biblical texts and motifs; and
offering topical essays on cinema’s treatment of
selected biblical themes (e.g., lament,
apocalyptic), particular interpretive lenses
(e.g., feminist interpretation, queer theory), and
windows into biblical reception in a variety of
world cinemas (e.g., Indian, Israeli, and Third
Cinema). This handbook is intended for scholars of
the Bible, religion, and film as well as for a
wider general audience.
  The Miracle Maker Ralph Fiennes,Thomas Nelson
Publishers,Julie Christie,Richard E. Grant,William
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Hurst,Alfred Molina,2007-05-01 The Miracle Maker
The greatest story ever told comes to life in
spectacular clay-animation. Featuring the voices
of an all-star cast, Christ's ageless tale unfolds
around the story of a family seeking help for an
ailing daughter. When they cross paths with an
extraordinary capenter named Jesus, the family's
faith is put to the test as the father is torn
between allegiance to the king and the desperate
need for the miraculous powers of God. Jesus of
Nazareth Beginning before the Nativity, and
extending through the Crucifixion and
Resurrection, Jesus of Nazareth brings to life all
the majesty and sweeping drama of the life of
Jesus as told in the Gospels. The film provides
the setting and background for the birth,
childhood, baptism, teaching, and many miracles of
the Messiah, culminating in the Resurrection.
  Cinéma Divinité Eric S. Christianson,Peter
Francis,William Telford,2005 This is a source book
for all areas of study from undergraduate to
postgraduate. General theory and critiques are
discussed, with additional information set out for
readers who require it; and specifics of films set
out in user-friendly case studies. Each new
discussion has an introduction to the subject from
the author.
  Truth in Translation Jason BeDuhn,2003 Truth in
Translation is a critical study of Biblical
translation, assessing the accuracy of nine
English versions of the New Testament in wide use
today. By looking at passages where theological
investment is at a premium, the author
demonstrates that many versions deviate from
accurate translation under the pressure of
theological bias.
  Reversed Thunder Eugene H. Peterson,2011-10-25
Peterson's eloquent meditation on the Revelation
of St. John engages the imagination and awakens
the intellect to the vitality and relevance of the
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last words on scripture, Christ, church, worship,
evil, prayer, witness, politics, judgment,
salvation, and heaven.
  100 Bible Films Matthew Page,2022-05-19 From The
Passion of the Christ to Life of Brian, and from
The Ten Commandments to Last Temptation of Christ,
filmmakers have been adapting the stories of the
Bible for over 120 years, from the first time the
Höritz Passion Play was filmed in the Czech
Republic back in 1897. Ever since, these stories
have inspired musicals, comedies, sci-fi,
surrealist visions and the avant-garde not to
mention spawning their own genre, the biblical
epic. Filmmakers across six continents and from
all kinds of religious perspectives (or none at
all), have adapted the greatest stories ever told,
delighting some and infuriating others. 100 Bible
Films is the indispensable guide to this wide and
varied output, providing an authoritative but
accessible history of biblical adaptations through
one hundred of the most interesting and
significant biblical films. Richly illustrated
with film stills, this book depicts how such films
have undertaken a complex negotiation between art,
commerce, entertainment and religion. Matthew Page
traces the screen history of the biblical stories
from the very earliest silent passion plays, via
the golden ages of the biblical epic, through to
more innovative and controversial later films as
well as covering significant TV adaptations. He
discusses films made not only by some of our
greatest filmmakers, artists such as Martin
Scorsese, Jean Luc Godard, Alice Guy, Roberto
Rossellini, Pier Paolo Pasolini, Lotte Reiniger,
Carl Dreyer and Luis Buñuel, but also those
looking to explore their faith or share it with
lovers of cinema the world over.
  God's Not Dead Rice Broocks,2013-03-11 The
evidence behind the hit movie! God’s NotDead is
apologetics for the twenty-first century,
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presented in clear and easy-to-follow terms. Learn
to defend your faith in a world that’s determined
to tear it down. The goal of God’s Not Dead is
straightforward: to help readers develop a faith
that is real and credible—and strong enough to
help others find faith in God. Author Rice Broocks
outlines a roadmap that guides seekers to
acknowledge the most basic truths of Christianity:
There is overwhelming and exciting evidence for
God’s existence The God who exists is indeed the
God of the Bible God has revealed his nature
through his Son, Jesus Christ As shown during the
movie, this is the original book on which the main
character bases much of his debate points with his
atheistic professor. It contains persuasive
arguments crafted with tools borrowed from logic,
science, philosophy, and scripture that will
solidify your faith and provide starting points
for discussions with skeptics. With clear, easy-
to-follow explanations of key concepts and
controversies, God’s NotDead is modern apologetics
presented in layman’s terms. You will be empowered
not only to talk about your own faith with
confidence, but to lead others to a relationship
with Jesus.
  Movies Are Prayers Josh Larsen,2017-06-13 Movies
are our way of telling God what we think about
this world and our place in it. . . . Movies can
be many things: escapist experiences, historical
artifacts, business ventures, and artistic
expressions, to name a few. I'd like to suggest
that they can also be prayers. Movies do more than
tell a good story. They are expressions of raw
emotion, naked vulnerability, and unbridled rage.
They often function in the same way as prayers,
communicating our deepest longings and joys to a
God who hears each and every one. In this
captivating book, Filmspotting co-host Josh Larsen
brings a critic's unique perspective to how movies
function as expressions to God of lament, praise,
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joy, confession, and more. His clear expertise and
passion for the art of film, along with his
thoughtful reflections on the nature of prayer,
will bring you a better understanding of both.
God's omnipresence means that you can find him
whether you're sitting on your sofa at home or in
the seats at the theater. You can talk to him
wherever movies are shown. And when words fail,
the perfect film might be just what you need to
jump-start your conversations with the Almighty.
  Lyrical Riffs Dave Hopwood,2015-07-21 A
collection of readings, based on Bible verses and
useful in church services, meetings, or for
personal reflection. Each piece is driven by a
repeated line which moves the piece forward and
affects its meaning.
  The Bad Movie Bible Rob Hill,2017-04 Whether you
realise it or not, you probably enjoy bad movies.
If you've ever been amused by cheesy '80s action,
or laughed at a shoddy horror movie monster then
you've paddled in the so-bad-it's-good shallows.
The deep waters beyond can be intimidating,
teeming as they are with dreck. But among the
unmentionables are some of the most ridiculous and
enjoyable movies ever made, you just need to know
where to look. Exposing good-bad action movies,
science fiction and fantasy, horror - and the rest
- The Bad Movie Bible includes films such as
Batman & Robin, The Room, Troll 2, Miami
Connection, Nick Fury: Agent of Shield, Black
Devil Doll From Hell, and Hell Comes to Frogtown
The Bad Movie Bible is the first in the series of
light-hearted movie bibles, analysing and
eulogising cinematic subcultures. AUTHORS: Author
Rob Hill has worked in the visual effects and post
production industry for I5 years and has written
widely on cinema and genre films. He co-wrote the
multimillion selling 50I Movies and his most
recent work is Top I0 Lists: Movies (both for
Octopus Publishing Group). Editor Emma Hill has
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spent the past I4 years in illustrated non-
fiction, working across a variety of genres
including popular culture, craft, cookery, art and
travel for the UK and co-edition markets. SELLING
POINTS: * Most movies aren't very good. That
shouldn't be a surprise to anyone. But nor should
it be a surprise that some are so bad they possess
a unique appeal arising specifically from their
inadequacies. This book is a celebration of, and
guide to, those movies * Analysis and reviews of
101 of the best good-bad movies of the last fifty
years * Exclusive interviews with heroes and
villains as diverse as Dame Joan Collins and Tommy
Wiseau * First-hand accounts from genre legends
who explain what went wrong, and why it isn't
their fault * Unique behind-the-scenes images *
Future classics are exposed, old mysteries solved
240 colour photographs
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uncertainty and anticipation. Download now to
unravel the secrets hidden within the pages.
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